Journeys for Good

IS currently inviting volunteer travel providers

to submit their best volunteer trips to be featured

INn a upcoming national TV show.
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Calling all Voluntour Operators.....

Emmy-winning production company Bayside Entertainment is looking for the very
best volunteer trips to be featured in the upcoming public television series,
Journeys for Good.

Each episode in the initial 13-part series is seen through the eyes of husband and
wife filmmaking team Steve and Joanie Wynn. Traveling with their 9 year-old son,
they immerse themselves in each volunteer project and work alongside the locals
and volunteers. Each episode will profile the trip, the volunteers, the local people,
local projects and non-profit organizations.

The production will be a KQED Presents presentation in partnership with KQED-TV
San Francisco, one of the preeminent public television stations in the nation. As
KQED says,” "We expect Journeys for Good to be both exciting and touching. Vol-
untourism is naturally fraught with conflict and yet buoyed by the human spirit and
the exotic locales provide a fascinating backdrop for a compelling cast of heroes
and underdogs”.

Our hope is that Journeys for Good will inspire more voluntourists and spread the
word about the amazing range of opportunities that exist for travelers of all ages.

Details:

Filming will take place beginning in 2013 with projected airdates in 2014. Beyond
hational broadcast exposure, partner companies will receive prominent placement
on the Journeys for Good website and other social media platforms. Blogs and ex-
clusive behind-the-scenes content will be used throughout the production process
to build awareness and interest in the series. For the initial series, we are specifi-
cally focusing on short-term opportunities, 2 weeks or less, so that people can see
that they can volunteer travel even if they only have a short time to do so.

Submissions:

Please write to us at joanie@journeysdgood.com Tell us all about your special trip,
the one that you know would make for amazing, touching and compelling TV and
online video content. Tell us the where/when/how and, if possible, send photos (or
existing video). At a minimum, we will feature the best submissions on our website
www . journeysdgood.com and if we think your trip is a good fit for the series, we
will be in touch to discuss logistics and timing for coverage of the story.

Thank you everyone. We look forward to hearing your stories.

Journeys for Good



